
 

 

 

January 19, 2018 

 

Dear Ursuline Academy Community, 

I am writing to let you know I informed the Board that at the conclusion of the 2017-2018 school year, I 

will be completing my term as the President of Ursuline Academy High School.  I have always felt 

extremely honored to be the first lay president of the Academy.  I am grateful to the Ursuline Sisters for 

including me in this important educational ministry.  I have also been privileged to work alongside great 

women and men who have been trustees, fellow co-workers, alumnae, parents and committee 

members.   

Ursuline Academy serves a great purpose in the community and brings life significance to our students.  

I am always amazed at the accomplishments of our students and alumnae.  Catholic education is in my 

heart.  While I look forward to new opportunities, for now both my husband and I plan to enjoy more 

time with our growing family and life-long friends.  I have always been very dedicated to UA.   I wish the 

very best for the Academy and will strive for my replacement’s smooth transition. 

St. Angela tells us in her 9th Counsel, “Put your whole soul into the enterprise you have undertaken --

Rejoice!”  I feel like I have accomplished this throughout my twelve years here, and am confident that 

the Academy will grow and serve the needs of families well into the future. 

May we always keep one another in our prayers. 

Blessings always, 

Dr. Tina Reichardt 

President 
Ursuline Academy-Saint Louis 
 

 

 

 

 

 


